Useful resources

Supporting children who are deaf and hard
of hearing

Information on the support available from the Advisers
on Deaf Children (AoDCs) and Resource Teachers of the
Deaf (RTDs). Links to their websites and phone numbers
are included.

Visit website

This information was downloaded/printed from the Ministry of Education's website "Inclusive Education". Except where otherwise noted it is Crown Copyright
2018.

Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains
current.


https://www.education.govt.nz/school/student-support/special-education/supporting-children-who-are-deaf-and-hard-of-hearing/
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